**National Endowment for the Arts** National Council on the Arts SEAM SEAM OF THE STATE OF THE SEAM OF THE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506 Office of the Chairman February 8, 1973 Dear Senator Williams, Thank you for your letter of January 26 concerning the grant application of the Camden County Park Commission. Our City Edges Program has been met with great interest throughout the country and over 400 individuals and nonprofit organizations have submitted formal applications to the program. I shall make certain that your letter of support is included in the applicant's file when reviewed by the National Council on the Arts. Your interest in the National Endowment for the Arts is greatly appreciated. Sincerely, Nancy Hanks Chairman aman Comming Add Son Pall And Honorable Harrison A. Williams, Jr.